
“The moment you walk outside of your church on Sunday you’re in mission territory.” 
Bishop Robert Barron 

 

 

July 16 - 20 
 

 Mon       July 16    8:30am    Eucharistic Svc 
 Tues       July 17    8:30am    Eucharistic Svc 
 Wed       July 18    8:30am    Douglas Chang † 
 Thurs     July 19    8:30am     Jamison Allen Goin 
    & Family SI 
  Fri         July 20    8:30am    Earl E. Chaney, Jr. † 

             Join Us for a Summer Study 
  
 

Pope Francis: Rejoice and Be Glad   
On the Call to Holiness in Today’s World 

Wednesdays, Now - August 8 at 7pm in the library 
 

Register:  In the Parish Hall or call the office 
Booklets on the table in the Hall:  Free sample 
Books for the study:  Will be purchased in advance 
Facilitated by:  Terri Nelson & Kerry Harrington 

 
 
 

Youth Ministry is still active during the summer! 
 
        Applications are available for our Youth Migrant 
Project Mission (August 5-10, 2018). Applications can 
be picked up at the parish office or by the youth minis-
try board. 
 
        Please contact our local youth minister to see 
how you can get involved in our youth migrant project 
mission and other activities. 

Weekly Collection  
Including Weekly Online Giving 

July 7 & 8, 2018 
 
Weekend Collection      $9,673.16 
Weekly Online Giving     $2,457.00 
Total Weekly Collection              $12,130.16 
Budgeted Weekly Goal              $14,273.70 
Weekly Goal Under/Over Budget      ($2,143.54) 
Actual Fiscal Year-to-Date Giving      $28,234.16 
(July 1, 2018 - June 30, 2019)      
Budgeted Fiscal Year-to-Date Goal     $28,547.40 
(July 1, 2018 - June 30, 2019) 
Under/Over Budgeted Goal       ($313.24) 
 

June 30 & July1 
 

Total Weekly Collection  $16,104.00 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have not yet had an opportunity to participate in the 
Called to Serve as Christ campaign, please take a moment 
to prayerfully consider making a gift to this important ef-
fort. Selecting the best gift plan depends on one’s personal 
financial situation and goals. Your support of this campaign 
will impact the future of the Archdiocese of Seattle and our 
parish for years to come. Further, we want to say thank you 
to everyone who has already made a commitment to this 
important effort. We are truly one parish family, and one 
extended archdiocesan family, helping each other. 
 
Campaign Update: 
 
To date, our parish has raised $82,285.00 toward our goal 
of $853.026.00. 
 
If you haven’t yet made a gift, you can always do so by 
calling the campaign office at 206-439-7400, emailing 
campaign@seattlearch.org or going online to calledtoserve-
aschrist.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
From July 23rd through August 31st 
we will be replacing the roof over the 
Office, Parish Hall, and the Kitchen. 
Please note, the dates for this five 
week project are subject to change. 
Certain areas of the church might be 
closed based on where we are in the 
project. For your safety please pay 
attention to all posted directional 
signs.  Thank you. 
 
The restrooms in the Parish Hall are 
being equipped with ADA (American 
Disabilities Act) specific doors. 

Annual Catholic Appeal-A Future Full of Hope 
 
Annual Catholic Appeal Goal:  $83,792.00 
Pledges to Date:  $17,907.00 
Number of Donors:  57 
% of Goal Reached:  21% 



July 14 & 15, 2018 

WELCOME We welcome you to St. John Bosco Parish, celebrating with us, whether you are new to the area/parish or 

maybe not so new but just have not registered. If you are not registered, please complete the form below and place it in the 
collection basket or mail it to the parish office. Thank you.   (This is not a registration form). 

NAME_________________________________________________________PHONE____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________________CITY_____________________ZIP_______________ 

{  }  New Parishioner                {  }  New Address {  } Moving, please remove from parish directory]   

 ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK:  Antojo 11916 Pacific Hwy S, Lakewood, WA  253-983-1550 

 Please be sure to let our advertisers know you saw their advertisement in our bulletin. 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK & COMMUNION CALLS     
 We are most anxious to help our parish families be-
cause of  illness, handicap, or age. If you or a family 
member is ill or hospitalized and you wish to receive 
the Sacraments, please call the parish office so that we 
may support you during these difficult times.   
 
 Our parish office number is 253-582-1028. 
 Emergency ONLY number for an emergency  

Anointing of the Sick request 206-225-8058 

      
 
 
 
 
 
        In the Gospel today, we see how Jesus sent his 
Apostles out two by two. From the beginning of the Soci-
ety of St. Vincent de Paul members visit in pairs “two by 
two”, those who are poor and needy in their homes.  It is 
there, in a family setting, that Vincentians listen, offer 
humble advice, and tender assistance. 
       Have you considered answering the call to help serve 
the poor by joining the Society of St. Vincent de Paul? 

 

 
 
 
 

Please do not leave your 

vehicles in the parking lot 
following Mass on the 

weekends!     

For security reasons, the 
gates must be closed and 

locked after Mass on Satur-
days and Sundays! 

Book Club Part III 
 

        Fr. Marc’s book club will meet Saturday, July 14th 
at 6:05pm in the conference room.   
 
        We will use a new evocative-contemplative meth-
od for an extended study of Henri Nouwen’s work 
“Open Hands”, a classic Catholic text on prayer and 
meditation in times of distress. Please DO NOT pur-
chase the book, as Fr. Marc will hand out copies of indi-
vidual chapters for you to take home, pray and reflect 
with.   

Did you bring a dish for an event and were wonder-
ing….Where is my bowl, plate, or serving spoon? 
 
If you volunteered to bring food items for a funeral 
or another event, please double check that you did 
not leave any personal items behind. We have a 
variety of items that were left in the kitchen dating 
back to December 2017. 

Pilgrimage To Israel & Jordan $3,900 
Spiritual Leader, Fr. Tom Suss 

February 9 - 23, 2019 
 
The Bible will come alive for you as we travel the 
places where Jesus lived and preached in Israel, 
then on to Jordan. We begin at the Sharon Plain and 
Galilee, then Bethlehem, Jerusalem, Cana, Jericho, 
Bethany, and the Dead Sea area before moving on 
to Jordan. Explore the rose-red city of Petra, visit 
Madaba and Mt. Nebo on the way to Amman, Jor-
dan and much more.   
 
Call Evelyn Czapiewski for details (253-229-5554) 

Franciscan Hospice and Palliative Care 
 

        Consider Franciscan Hospice as a way to help bear a 
neighbor’s burden. A growing number of families in Pierce 
County need help to support a loved one at the end of their 
life.  Franciscan Hospice embraces the spiritual, emotional, 
and physical needs of each person and honors their unique 
life journey. They record a person’s life stories, run errands 
for them, visit them in homes and nursing homes, and read 
to them.   
 
        One day trainings are offered monthly September 
through June. Training is accompanied by ongoing support 
and education. Anyone 18 years and older who has 1- 4 
hours a week to give and wants to offer hospice presence 
and support can apply. To apply or learn more please con-
tact:  James Bentley, Volunteer Coordinator at…. 
 

253-538-4649 
or 

jamesbentley@chifranciscan.org 


